Parks & Recreation Advisory Board Minutes
September 15, 2009

Call to order: 7:02 pm
Present: Chairman Mike Horne, Dave Elliott, Corri Wilson
Absent: Stuart Werksman, Joanne Burwell, Marty Lennon, Dale Hemeon,

Nancy Van Scoy

Announcements: J. Burwell has resigned effective September 13, 2009. This leaves
a vacancy on the board; M. Horne will let N. Van Scoy know.

Correspondence: Dated September 15, 2009, an email from Fred Bishop
encouraging people to walk the Trail this fall.

Public Input:
None

Approval of Minutes:
The minutes from the August meeting were approved (D. Elliott/C. Wilson 3-0-0).

Old Business:

1. Dale Hemeon has put up the trail signs. Thank you, Dale!

2. The Dog Park site was approved by the board last month; Town Council approved.
Article appeared in the New Hampshire Sunday News on September 6, 2009.

3. The proposal for a Recreation Director has been submitted to Dale Hemeon.

4. Questions about the town website. M. Horne spoke with Evelyn Horn at Town Hall,
asking about getting us some pages. Town Administrator Carol Granfield is trying to find
someone to make improvements and timely updates to the site.

New Business:

1. Ken Scott is in the process of completing his Eagle Scout Project which included
roofing a kiosk, putting up signs and installing benches along the Trail.

2. Due to scheduling conflicts, the Parks & Recreation advisory Board Meetings will
change to the third Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm, effective with October meeting
(C. Wilson/M. Horne 3-0-0).

Next Meeting: Thursday, October 15, 2009 at 7:00 pm
Adjourn: 7:20 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Corri L. Wilson
Board Secretary



